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Customer Advisory 

April 13, 2023 

 

Upcoming Changes in the BACP Chassis Pool 
 
Dear Valued HMM Customers, 
 
 

Please be advised that as of May 3rd, 2023, DCLI will no longer be participating in the BACP  

Chassis pool. They are currently in the process of transitioning their chassis into their DCLP Pool.   

They have started the process of capturing, painting and re-stenciling their chassis.  

 

During, and after, the transition from BACP to DCLP chassis pool, HMM does not expect any issues   

With chassis supply. DCLI has assured us they have plenty of chassis and have a footprint at OICT  

And in the process of finalizing a footprint at Trapac.  So, both main Terminals in Oakland will be   

Start / Stop locations for DCLP Chassis.  

 

DCLI is HMM’s preferred chassis provider and can be reached at dclchascal@dcli.com for chassis 

Releases or any questions you may have about this transition.  

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your local HMM America Shipping Agency 

Representative or our Dallas Customer Service Center at 877 749 8632. 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 

HMM (America), Inc. 

Americas Headquarters – Irving, TX 
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